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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 8:59 AM
To: Mark Rogaczewski
Cc: Moore, Johari; Doris A. Minor; Saxton, John
Subject: RE: Ross ISR Project

Thank you, Mark.  I look forward to seeing you, again. 
 

From: Mark Rogaczewski [mailto:mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 8:53 AM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: Re: Ross ISR Project 
 
Alan, 
  
Thanks for the reply.  Miles Bennett - Permit Coordinator - and I plan to attend the site visit.  I will notify staff 
of the other DEQ divisions in Sheridan and invite them to the meeting in the Sheridan DEQ office.  9 a.m. to 12 
p.m. will work.  I'll have a conference room reserved.   
  
Thanks, 
  
Mark 

On Wed, Aug 10, 2011 at 4:27 AM, Bjornsen, Alan <Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Mark, 

  

I received your voicemail this morning concerning the Ross project.  The site visit will commence at 0800 on 
Mon, Aug 22.  Participants will meet at Strata Energy’s office in Oshoto, where Strata and the NRC will make 
brief presentations.  The day will be spent driving/walking the site, and asking/answering questions. 

  

On Tue, Aug 23, at your office in Sheridan, the folks from the NRC team (about 4 or 5 of us) want to meet with 
DEQ folks, mainly in a general manner, and ask questions about what is of interest to the State about the site 
and what is being proposed.  I believe a general meeting involving all the various divisions would be preferred.  
In this way, everyone hears what is being explained, and for the NRC, we would only have to explain it once.  
Is 0900 to 1200 good for you?  Thank you. 

  

Regards, 

Alan B. Bjornsen 

Environmental Project Manager 
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FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

11545 Rockville Pike 

Rockville, MD 20852 

(301) 415-1195 

alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 

  

 
 
 
--  
Mark Rogaczewski 
Supervisor 
LQD District III 
2100 West 5th Street 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
307-675-5616 
mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov 
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